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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, 12th December 2005 
Headed ITEM NO. 8


Report on the Public Notification Process under Part VIII of the Local Government (Planning and Development) Regulations 2001-2003 for the creation of a pedestrian priority amenity corridor from the Civic Theatre to the student gate of the Institute of Technology, Tallaght, known as the Tallaght “ZIP” Project
The attached Report was considered at the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting (2) on Monday 28th November,2005.
Following consideration of the Report it was recommended by the Committee that the scheme as advertised should be proceeded with.

The proposed works are consistent with the proper planning and sustainable development of the area having regard to the Development Plan 2004-2010.  Accordingly, it is now proposed to proceed with the scheme as proposed.

